
Brief submission 
Letting private providers run Medicare could result in a two-tier medical system where only 
those with money could afford adequate treatment and more remote areas might not be able 
to get the GPs they need. Profit-driven health care could also restrict access and quality of 
care and lead to cost-cutting and outsourcing of care. This system crippled American 
healthcare and Australia does not want to go the same way!  
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